Welcome Dr. Wayne Rodolfich

Lake Wales Charter Schools Board of
Trustees has selected Dr. Wayne
Rodolfich as the next Superintendent
for the Lake Wales Charter Schools
System during the Feb 22, 2022 Board
Meeting.

Lake Wales Charter Schools’ Board of Trustees
voted to accept Dr. Rodolfich’s contract at the

Board of Trustees Meeting On March 28, 2022, at
5:30 pm, Lake Wales High School Auditorium.




